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Mass for the Lord's Day   
Saturday Vigil 5:00pm 

Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:00am &  
5:00pm (University Community—during term) 

 

Daily Mass 
Monday - Friday: 8:00am, 12:l0pm  

Saturday - 9:00am 
 

Vespers 
Tuesday and Wednesday - 6:00pm (Chapel) 

Thursday - 5:15pm, Choral Vespers (upper Church)  
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Every Friday after the 8:00am Mass until noon in  

the Church. 

Sacraments 
 Baptism  

Please inquire at the parish office 
 

Penance & Reconciliation 
Thursday  1:30 - 3:30pm  

Saturday  3:00 - 4:30pm ~ Or by appointment 
Upper Church Reconciliation Room  

 

Eucharist  
See Mass and Adoration schedule above 

 

Marriage  
Couples planning to marry in the Church should make an 
appointment to see one of the priests as far in advance as 

possible (at least six months)  
 

Confirmation  
Celebrated annually, contact the parish office for info 

Holy Orders  
If you feel called to consider a vocation to priesthood or 

diaconate, speak to a priest or call the  
Vocations Office at (617)746-5939 

 

Anointing of the Sick 
This Sacrament will take place immediately follow-
ing the 9:00am Mass on the first Saturday of each 

month, or please contact a priest at anytime   
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Saint Paul Church Cambridge, Massachusetts  
 

PARISH AND SCHOOL STAFF 
 

ST. PAUL CHURCH  
Rev. William T. Kelly, S.T.D., PASTOR 

Rev. Mark W. Murphy, PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Mr. Thomas Hogan, DIRECTOR OF FINANCE AND OPERATIONS 
      Mrs. Nancy Nicolaou, ADMINISTRATIVE COORDINATOR  

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

Mr. Bernie Swain, DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION 
 

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER 
Rev. William T. Kelly, S.T.D., SENIOR CHAPLAIN  

Rev. George S. Salzmann, O.S.F.S., GRADUATE CHAPLAIN 

Rev. Mark W. Murphy, UNDERGRADUATE CHAPLAIN 

Ms. Heather Angell, EVkids, DIRECTOR 

Mr. Doug Zack, DIRECTOR OF ADVANCEMENT 

Ms. Carol Sardo, ADVANCEMENT ASSOCIATE 
 

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL 
Dr. Michael Lescault, HEADMASTER 

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

Mr. Jeremy Bruns, ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

Mrs. Dianne Flaherty, OFFICE MANAGER 
Mrs. Dawn Gromczynski,  DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATE 

Mr. Forrest Eimold, ORGAN SCHOLAR  
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS  (RCIA) 
The parish is always ready to receive adults into the  proc-
ess of preparation for baptism or reception into Full Com-
munion with the Roman Catholic Church.  Please  call (617) 
491-8400 for information.   

 

PARISH FOOD PANTRY 
Non-perishable food is received before every Mass for the 
pantry, which is open Saturdays from 11:00am to 
11:30am. 
 

CHURCH ACCESS FOR THE DISABLED 
Take elevator from the Parish Center Lobby at 29 Mount 
Auburn Street. Restrooms, handicapped accessible, are 
located on 1st & 2nd floors of the Parish Center. 
 

PARKING FOR MASS ON SATURDAY & SUNDAY 
Free parking at the Cowperthwaite Garage is available by 
permit only for those attending Mass on weekends only. 
Contact the Parish office for an parking application  
 

 

New Parishioners 
Welcome to Saint Paul Parish! 

To register, please fill out a registration card  
available in the church vestibule, the pews or at the  

parish office. 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 
 

Sunday, October 30,  2016:   
The Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time  
9:30am The People of the Parish Intention 
11:00am Memorial Danilo Missio 
 

Tuesday, 1:  All Saints Day  
 

Wednesday, 2:  The Commemoration of all the  
    Faithful Departed  
12:10pm Choir School Fund Intention 
 

Thursday, 3:   Saint Martin de Porres  
 

Friday, 4:  Saint Charles Borromeo  
 

Sunday, November 6,  2016:   
The Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 

"Blessed are the poor in spirit, for theirs is the 

Kingdom of heaven. 

 Blessed are  the peacemakers, for they will be 

called children of God."   
    -Matthew 5:3, 9 

 

 

TWO GREAT OPPORTUNITIES 

 
Every Friday, we will have Exposition of the Blessed Sacra-
ment from 8:30am—12:00pm (between the two daily 
Masses).  Please plan on coming to pray.  If you could sign 
up for an hour a week, or once a month, that would be 
great.  Please contact the main office or see the sign up 
sheet at the Church entrance.  We need at least two peo-
ple for each hour.  This is a real blessing for the mission of 
the Parish, the Harvard Catholic Center and the Choir 
School.   

 
We offer the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick after 
the 9:00am Mass on the First Saturday of each month.  
Those who are facing surgeries or very serious health is-
sues can see the priest after the Mass.  The Anointing will 
take place near the Statue of Mary at the front left of the 
Church.  The oils are reserved in the “Olea Sancta” Reposi-
tory (Holy Oils) near the Baptismal Font.  Please spread 
the word.  Family and friends are most welcome to be 
present together during the Anointing. 
 



 THE THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
Dear Friends, 
Cardinal Seán and the Catholic bishops of New England have asked all pastors to encourage their parishioners to Vote 
“NO” on Question 4, which would legalize the recreational use of marijuana for individuals over the age of twenty-one.  
The reasons are many, but I can attest that my years as a priest who has worked with many people in a variety of situa-
tions that this move for legalization is not a good one.  Please see the good literature available through the Archdiocese of 
Boston, and many secular organizations, that would support a “NO” vote.  In a special way, please bring all the referenda 
and other voting decisions to prayer. 
 

I want to thank Fr. Murphy and all those who attended last week’s workshop for Lectors and Eucharistic Ministers.  I 
think it was time well spent!  We are always asking for you to discern if God might be asking you to help with one of these 
ministries.  If he is, say yes!  We have made a few small changes, especially for the Eucharistic Ministers, so be sure to 
check your email or touch base with someone who was at the meeting.  The changes go into effect this weekend. 
The Feast of All Saints is Tuesday, November 1.  It is a holy day of obligation, when the Church asks her people to reflect 
on the lives of those who have given heroic witness to Jesus so as to strengthen our own convictions.  Please note that the 
Masses for the Holy Day are at 8:00am, 12:10pm and 7:00pm.  (Please note:  there is no Vigil Mass on the 31st.) 
 

On Wednesday, November 2nd, the Church remembers all her beloved dead.  Though it is not a day of obligation, it is most 
fitting for us to go to Mass to pray for those who have died.  Here at St. Paul’s we have the beautiful opportunity for an 
Evening Mass for All Souls at 7:00pm, which features the music from G. Faure’s magnificent Requiem.  This piece by it-
self is a treasure; to pray with it in the midst of the Mass is a rare and powerful gift.  We hope that you will be able to 
come on Wednesday night, and if you could, reach out and invite someone who may have lost a loved one for whom this 
might bring some peace and consolation.  Remember, too, that there are envelopes available at the front of the Church 
for those who would like to have Mass offered during the month of November.  There is also a Memorial Book at the 
Mary Shrine where you are most welcome to inscribe the names of your beloved dead. 
 

This past week, a priest friend of mine has been visiting from Indiana.  He saw my face drop and holy envy swell when he 
told me that his weekly parish collection is $65,000.  (Ours last week was $3,868!!)  I’ve had several meetings in October 
to address, separately, the financial concerns regarding the parish, the Harvard Catholic Center and the Choir School.  
Though independent, the health of one affects the health of all.  Please pray as we make important decisions in these 
days, and please pray that the Lord help you to discern how best to support the parish, or that organization at St. Paul’s to 
which you are most closely linked.  More to come. 
 

My friend (and former student!) also told me that his daily prayer is for God to send him the right people who will most 

faithfully help him to carry out his responsibilities as pastor. I have a new prayer for my daily intercessions!  Thanks for all 

you do to make St. Paul’s Parish what it is and can be. God bless,   Fr.  Kelly 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL ALUMNI SUNDAY  

OCTOBER 30 — 11:00AM 
Join us this Sunday, October 30 at 11:00am for the Choir 
School Alumni Mass.  This year we will be dedicating the 
SHARON GALLAGHER MUSIC THEORY ROOM. A reception in Di-
Giovanni Hall will follow. If you are a Choir School alumnus 
and would like to  be part of the alumni choir, contact John 
Robinson at jrobinson@choirschool.net.  A special second 
collection will be taken to support the Choir School.  
  

 

ORGAN RECITAL Please join our talented Organ 
Scholar Forrest Eimold  at 3:00pm, Sunday, November 6,  
as he performs a program of 20th century organ music to 
include Max Davies, Finnissy and Howells. Admission is 
free, and a free will offering will be taken.  

 

 

 
 

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL—OPEN HOUSE 
Prospective families and students are invited to the Choir 
School’s fall Open House on Sunday, November 6, 2016 
at 12:30pm. Come see the boys in action at the 11:00am 
Mass and then see the School firsthand and meet our fac-
ulty and administration. Boys typically enter the Choir 
School in the 4th grade, but we have a select number 
spaces for incoming 5th graders. For info, contact John 
Robinson, Director of Music, at jrobinson@choirschool.net 
or (617) 868-8658 x319. 

WHAT’S NEW AND TRENDING AT  

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL  

mailto:jrobinson@choirschool.net
mailto:jrobinson@choirschool.net


OCTOBER 30, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 

ALL SAINT’S DAY, NOVEMBER 1 

HOLY DAY OF OBLIGATION 
Tuesday, November 1, All Saint’s Day, is a holy day of obli-
gation.  Mass will be celebrated at 8:00am, 12:10 and 
7:00pm.  Please note: there will be no Vigil Mass on Mon-
day, October 31.   
 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION  
This Sunday, October 30, join us at 1:30pm in the Multi-
media room, as we listen to theologian Brant Pitre exam-
ine Who Is the Whore of Babylon?  How to Read the 
Book of Revelation in part 2 of the 4-part series, Jesus 
and the End Times. 
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS  
If you or someone you know is interested in becoming 
Catholic, the RCIA program will be starting up soon. For 
more info e-mail Fr. Mark Murphy at Fr. Mark Murphy at 
harvardpriest@gmail.com 
 

MONDAY PRAYER GROUP 
Join fellow parishioners for scripture study and prayer, 
following the 12:10pm Mass, on Monday’s in Room 202.   
 

FOOD PANTRY 
The food pantry needs plastic or paper grocery bags as 
many of our customers come without reusable shopping 
bags. If you have a stash that you would like to put to 
good use, please donate them. We also need a few more 
people who are willing to help by picking up produce or 
bread approximately once a month or even occasionally 
to fill in. We are also pleased to welcome members of the 
Catholic Student Association as regular volunteers in addi-
tion to our dedicated volunteers and donors who consis-
tently support the food pantry. If interested in helping, 
contact Tara Lauriat at tll7997@yahoo.com 
 

SUNDAY DESK VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
The Parish is in need of one or two desk volunteers on 
Sundays, 9:00am to 12:00pm.  If available, please contact 
Nancy Nicolaou at (617) 491-8400 ext. 303. 
 

ST. PAUL’S GIVING KIOSK 
Don’t forget about the St. Paul Giving Kiosk - located in 
the vestibule! The device offers parishioners, and visitors, 
a means by which to make offertory donations via credit 
card.  All donations made through the kiosk are credited 
to parishioner accounts.  Check it out today! 
 

 

CHECK OUT WHAT’ S  

HAPPENING AT ST. PAUL’S  

      

 
 

 

 
 

 

PARISH SUPPORT AND FINANCES 
 

 

Our Offertory this weekend, October 29/30 has one col-
lection, our regular Parish Support.  Thank you for your 
generosity.   
 
 

 
 
 

As always, thank you to past and present benefactors. 

Prior Offertory: Oct 22/23 $6,782.00   

FYTD Total: $99,827.00   

REQUIEM MASS FOR ALL SOUL’S DAY 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 2  - 7:00 PM 
In the great tradition of the Catholic Church, the month of 
November has been set aside as special time of prayer and 
remembrance of our loved ones who have died.  Our 
prayer at all times, but particularly during November, is 
directed to our loving God asking Him to welcome those 
we have lost into His presence to stand among the angels 
and the saints in eternal peace. Wednesday, November 2 
at 7:00pm, we will celebrate a Mass for all our beloved 
dead.  The Requiem by G. Fauré will be included.  We in-
vite you to take an All Soul’s Day offering envelope 
(available at the doors of the church) and list the names of 
those you wish to have remembered in prayer during this 
month.  Return your envelope via the collection basket or 
to the Parish Office.  Envelopes will be placed on the altar 
during November. We will also have a Book of Remem-
brance, by the Statue of Our Lady, where you are also wel-
come to inscribe the names of loved ones who have died.  
  

ST. PAUL RELIGIOUS EDUCATION IS UP AND 

RUNNING! 
Our opening on October 22-23 was very smooth, although 
attendance was light. Classes continue this weekend, but 
there will be NO FIRST COMMUNION CLASS Monday after-
noon, October 31 due to Halloween. The first class for First 
Communion will be Monday, November 7, 4:30pm-
5:30pm. If you have not already registered for any classes, 
please contact Bernie Swain (617) 491-8400  ext. 304 or 
BSwain@StPaulParish.org  

 
CARING FOR THE SOUL 
Caring for the Soul meets on the first Monday of the 
month at 5:30pm in Room 202. Caring for the Soul sup-
ports those whose lives have been affected by mental ill-
ness, and is working to make our religious communities 
places of compassion, healing and acceptance.  All are wel-
come.  Group leader is Dr. Nancy Kehoe, RSCI. 
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HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER—STUDENT NEWS 

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS & 

YOUNG PROFESSIONALS 

ST. PAUL'S GSYP WOMEN'S GROUP COOKIE 

SWAP POTLUCK 
Wednesday, November 2  8:00pm 
Student Lounge -  29 Mt. Auburn Street 
Join the St. Paul's female fellowship on Wednesday, No-
vember 2nd at 8:00pm in the HCC Student Lounge for a 
cookie swap potluck! The way a cookie swap potluck 
works is everyone bakes their favorite kind of cookie and 
then brings a plate of it, and then everyone can bring 
home an assortment of different kinds of leftover cookies. 
For info, contact Marisa at marisamarotta1@gmail.com  
 

COR AD COR LOQUITUR:  

THE IMPACT OF FAITH IN LIFE AND WORK 
THURSDAY, November 3 at 8:00pm  
Student Lounge -  29 Mt. Auburn Street 
E-mail: mariadevlin@fas.harvard.edu   
 

DAYS AWAY!   

Harvard vs. Columbia Football Game!  
Saturday, November 5  12:30pm Meet Up Time 
Come cheer on Harvard Crimson vs. Columbia! Game time 
is at 1:00pm. Tickets are $10 each for students and a valid 
student ID required on game day; $20 per ticket for non-
students. We will meet at the St. Paul Parish courtyard at 
12:30pm and walk over to the Harvard Stadium together. 
This event requires advance ticket purchasing.  For more 
info contact Jason at jasonryu1985@gmail.com 
 

EX LIBRIS: BOOK GROUP  

The Lives and Writings of the Saints  
WEDNESDAY, November 9 at 7:00pm 
Student Lounge -  29 Mt. Auburn Street 
Join us for an informal discussion of an excerpt of St. 
Therese of Lisieux’s Story of a Soul, which can be found 
at http://tinyurl.com/storysoul. You are warmly welcome 
even if you aren’t able to read the excerpts ahead of time.  
elizabeth.y.choe@gmail.com  

GRADUATE STUDENT & YOUNG  

PROFESSIONALS VOLUNTEERING  

OPPORTUNITY  
Sunday, November 13   3:00pm to 4:00pm 
aŜŜǘ ǳǇΥ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ ǇŀǊƪƛƴƎ ƭƻǘ ŀǘ нΥпрǇƳ  

Great volunteering event at the Harvard Chaplains and the 
Board of Religious, Spiritual, and Ethical Life on .  Pack 
meals and help assist with the Thanksgiving Food Packing 
Project. We will meet at St. Paul's, in the parking lot, at 
2:45pm, and walk over together to 50 Church St Atrium. 

Contact Marisa Marotta at marisamarotta1@gmail.com to 
sign up and also if you have any questions. 

 

THOMISTIC INSTITUTE ON CAMPUS 
Thursday, November 17 at 6:00 PM 
Harvard University 
ά²Ƙŀǘ Lǎ tƻƭƛǘƛŎǎ !ōƻǳǘ !ƴȅǿŀȅΚΥ !ǉǳƛƴŀǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ /ƻƳƳƻƴ 
DƻƻŘέ by Fr. Aquinas Guilbeau, O.P., Pontifical Faculty of 
the Immaculate Conception. 
 

GRADUATE STUDENTS FILM NIGHT 
Friday, December 2 at 7:00pm 
The Island  
Student Lounge -  29 Mount Auburn Street 
Join fellow graduate students and young professionals in 
the student lounge to watch films both new and classic on 
the last Friday of each month! Refreshments (including 
popcorn) served!  aaronmichaelcaballero@gmail.com 
 

GRAD PRAYER AND SCRIPTURE GROUP:  

VERBUM DEI   
Every Sunday, 12:30pm (after 11:00am Mass) 
Student Lounge—29 Mt. Auburn Street 
Grad students and young professionals gather 
each Sunday to read and reflect on the Sunday readings 
and to share and pray about finding God in everyday life. 
alex.angstrom@gmail.com 
 

 
TOTUS TUESDAY AND SUPER TUESDAY 
St. Paul’s Church at 8:00pm 
Join us on Tuesdays during the academic year from 8:00 
pm to 9:00pm for  Totus Tuesday in St. Paul's Church. Dur-
ing holy hour there is Eucharistic Adoration, Benediction, 
Confession, meditation and music. Following the holy hour 
is Super Tuesday at 9:00pm. Join us at the Catholic Center 
for snacks and conversation. 

 

 

 

UNDERGRADUATE  

The 5:00 PM University Community Mass at St. Paul’s  
Church. 
HBS MASS: Every Sunday at 8:00pm, HBS Chapel 
August 28 through December 11, 2016  

 

HLS Mass: Every other Sunday at 6:30pm 
Wasserstein 1010  
November 13, 27, December 11  
 

HMS Mass: Wednesdays at 8:30pm 
JBM Lounge. Vanderbilt Hall  
November 2, 16, 30 and December 14 
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